
 
 
 

 

Keep yourself updated 

The start of a new term is a good time to update yourself with any reviews or changes within the 
Early Years sector such as Paediatric First Aid requirements. 

 

NDNA supports you to do this through regular email 

newsletters, press coverage, events and social media. 

 Set some time aside over the next few weeks to 
re-read the EYFS statutory framework and your 
setting’s policies. This may highlight updates that 
are needed and items to discuss together in staff 
meetings 

 Another good way of keeping yourself updated is 
to regularly look at the NDNA website and sector publications 

 Ensure that you are a practitioner who remains in touch with new developments and is 
therefore, able to offer the very best care to the children in your setting 

 Why not tell your work colleagues about the resources on the NDNA website and the 
myNDNA community? Encourage them to sign up for FREE so they can keep updated too. 

 


